Bristol Harbor Master

TO: Bristol Town Council

FROM&W

P nstol Harbor Master

CC: Steve Contente
Town Administrator

DATE: August8, 2025
SUBJECT: CRMC PUBLIC NOTICE 2025-04-002, 4 VIKING DRIVE, BRISTOL RI
The owner of 4 Viking Drive, David and Valerie McCue have a request to CRMC to

construct and maintain a residential boating facility consisting of a 140.95ft pier extending 75ft
passed the mean low water mark.

I have surveyed the area where their residential boating facility is to be built and my
recommendation is for the dock to be built as designed.

Gregg Marsili Bristol Harbor Master — gmarsili@bristolri.gov 401-253-1700



